November 7, 2023
To The City of Crossville:

We are in the process of developing outside the city limits and will need to access city sewer for 8 lots.
This property is across the street from Stone Elementary. There is a potential to developed more lots in

the future. However, we are requesting for 8 lots at this time. If we start to developed more. We will
send another request for.

If you have any questions, please let me know 931-267-9868.
Thank you,

3 0l

Glenn Clark



